
FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

10/14/2019 

 

   

 The Finance Committee of the City of Park Falls was cancelled because there was not a 

quorum.  No action was taken on any items and will be discussed at the council meeting.  

Aldermen Bukachek and Greenwood were present, along with the Mayor. 
 


